NOTICE FOR PROPOSALS


The City of Conroe will be accepting proposals (One Original and Two full copies and one electronic copy) from respondents capable of entering into an agreement to conduct a review and update the classification and compensation system for the City of Conroe. The envelope should be sealed and appropriately marked “RFP 423-2018  - Consulting Services Review And Update Of Classification And Compensation System”  for the City of Conroe” and delivered to City of Conroe - City Hall, City Secretary’s Office, 3rd Floor,  300 West Davis, Conroe Texas 77301.  RFP’s will be publicly opened and the names of the Proposer’s will be read on Thursday, June 7, 2018 at 2:00 p.m.  RFP’s not delivered by this time will be returned unopened.

Questions regarding this RFP may be directed to Kristina Colville, Purchasing Manager at kcolville@cityofconroe.org not less than four business days prior to the proposal due date.  All questions must be submitted in writing.  Telephone inquiries will not be considered. To receive RFP packets you may download the packet on-line at www.cityofconroe.org, with instructions for Vendor Registry on the Purchasing page.  Copies of all questions and answers, and any addenda to supplement the RFP, will be published on the website above no later than three days prior to the opening due date.

No statement may in any way qualify, modify, substitute or change any part of the instructions to respondents.  The City of Conroe reserves the right to reject any and all statements and to award this request for proposals to the proposer that offers the best value to the City, taking certain evaluation factors into consideration as set forth in this RFP.
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